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I STRONGLY OPPOSE MEASURE 201.  This is horribly bad for the People of 

Oregon. The money is already poorly managed, and further a failed economic 

agenda.  Oregon has the highest paid public school costs per student and the 

poorest education statistics in the country.  Oregon has the worst crime per capita, 

and worst ENABLED drug issues in the nation.  Oregon has become a joke of where 

NOT to live, and now you propose this tax??!  This is straight up, POOR 

LEADERSHIP.  We need strong leadership, clean up our broken cities, clean up and 

raise the bar with USEFUL education, strict drug laws, and MORE.  I VOTE NO. 


